
We, the undersigned, declare that the European People's Party participated in the 2014 
European Elections through its member parties and that the European People's Party wishes 
to participate in the European elections once it is possible, and until that time wishes to do so 
through its member parties and candidates. 

President Secretary General 

Brussels, 25 April 2017 


